GREENVILLE TOWN BOARD GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124

MEMBERS:

DONALD UHL ROBERT GIBSON TERRY BOAZ GARY JACOBI, CLERK-TREASURER

School Basement October 13, 1974

Terry Boaz opened the meeting. All members and 3 visitors were present. The minutes from the last meeting were read and approved. The treasurer's report as of September 30, 1974 shows a checking fund botal of \$10,055.59. (General Fund \$4,006.03; Local Roads \$697.50; Street \$4,855.49 and CCIF \$496.57). The revenue Sharing Fund shows \$3,256.08.

Gary Jacobi reported that hiring a full time night marshall would cost the town \$8,000.06. This would raise the town levy from 53¢ presently to \$1.59. The board rejected hiring an additional fulltime night marshall.

Robert Gibson moved and Wilodean Miller seconded that \$1,200.00 be transferred from the CCIF to the General Fund so that a second part-time marshalls pay could be funded for 1975. All voted in favor. This additional appropriation must be advertised and approved by the State of Indiana.

Terry ${\sf Bos}_{\cal R}$ reported that the board is negotiating with Elbert Nash to be the new water superintendent.

The board stated to Mrs. Robert Cook that the total cost of the new extended line to the water customer os to be paid for by the new users, but that expense will be included as their tap onfee.

Gary Jacobi is to see if a bridge can be placed on Harrison Street by using state local road monies.

Wilodean Miller moved the meeting be closed.

espectfully submitted.

Gary I. Jacobi Clerk-treasurer

Terry Boaz Presdient